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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
 Joseph E. Gray, Jr.
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CITY OF PORTLAND

POSTING NOTICE

July 25, 2000

Stephanie  Dannemiller

18 Alder Street

Portland, ME 04102

RE:
18 Alder Street
CBL:
033  J013

Dear Tenant,

An evaluation of your property at the above location on July 25,2000 revealed that the water supply has been disconnected. This constitutes a violation of Section 6-111.3 of  the City of Portland Housing Code. 

111.3 – entire – no potable water supply provided

Pursuant to Section 6-120.(2), this office declares that the structure is unfit for human habitation. A reinspection of the premises will occur on July 26, 2000 at which time the premises must be totally vacated and secured from vandalism. 

Failure to comply will result in this office referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel for legal action and possible civil penalties, as provided for in Section 1-15 of the Code.

Sincerely,

Tammy M. Munson

Code Enforcement Officer/Fld Supv

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


